MORENO JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

ph # (361)358-6262 301 N. MINNESOTA fax #(361)362-6092 "Home of the Fighting Trojans and the Fighting Lady Trojans"

PRINCIPAL - JEAN BLANKENSHIP

BEEVILLE, TEXAS 78102

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL ANNETTE SANCHEZ ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL LAWRENCE CARRANCO CONSULTANT PEGGY GRATTON COUNSELOR MARY JOY COUNSELOR JULIE DOLEZAI

March 7, 2005

Maggie Price Joe Barnhart Foundation

The faculty and students of Moreno Junior High want to thank the Barnhart Foundation for sending the four male and four female 7th grade students with two male and two female sponsors to Houston on the cultural field trip.

The trip was not only educational but included many cultural activities which our students do not normally have the opportunity to attend. I know that they were enriched by this experience and will remember it the remainder of their lives.

Again on behalf of Moreno and the district I want to thank you for the opportunities for growth that these field trips have given our students. The expenses for the trip are as follows:

Darlene Conoly \$4459.45
Vehicle rental (2) \$ 713.82
Gas \$ 112.10

Total

\$5285.37

On behalf of the staff and students of Moreno Junior High and B.I.S.D., I want to thank the Barnhart Foundation for all of the support and funding that they have provided us with over the past few years and for the support you have shown not only Moreno but Beeville I.S.D.

Thank You,

Jean Blankenship

Principal, Moreno Junior High

Jean Blankenship

XC: Darlene Conoly

Dr. John Hardwick, Superintendent Linda O'Connell, Finance Director